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The Nipomo Community Service District hired the Wallace Group to categorize and assess each of your properties for water 
benefit units.

What they are looking at is your present and any future development that could occur on your property. If you live on a small 
lot, you still could be assessed for a future secondary unit. If you live on larger lots — over an acre — NCSD will assess 
whatever the traffic will bear, regardless of SLO County zoning. The folks with larger lots will be gouged to subsidize this 
bloated project and reduce costs for the voters on single-family parcels.

This supplemental fresh water project is about to do to the Nipomo Mesa what the proposed sewer project has done to Los 
Osos. Only people who live in the NCSD zone of influence will ever receive any of the water. If you live in Cypress Ridge, 
the Woodlands or are served by Rural Water Co., you will be forced to pay, but never receive a drop of water.

This is a government-sponsored Ponzi scheme. Vote “no” on the bond proposal.

Bob Blair

Arroyo Grande
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